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“Somewhere Over There.” 

Mrs. Katherine Dial is in receipt of the following letter, under date 

of June 17th, from her brother McKinley Steadham who is now in 

France. 

Dear Sister: Will write you a few lines to let you know that I 
arrived safely in France; have been here almost three weeks.  

I am well and getting along just fine and truly hope this will find 

you all the same. 

Well, we had a long trip and saw many nice places on our way and 

all seemed to enjoy the trip very much. 

I am now “Somewhere in France” but I don’t know where; we are 

in camp training. 

All the Alleghany boys I know that I know over here are getting 

along just fine. This certainly is a nice looking country but nothing 
like America to me. The weather here is real cool for this time of 

year, and the nights are only about 5 hours long.  

Well I could write you lots but won’t take time as I want to write 

home. 

Answer real soon and tell all the news.  

I am, your loving brother. 

  


